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Greetings Council  
 
 
Things are progressing within the department.  
 
Officer Edward Benge has begun his training and is slated to be on the road 
covering shifts soon.  
 
Interviews conducted on Sept 7, 2022, for the open lateral position, anticipation of 
selecting and begin background-polygraph and psychological testing to follow.  
 
The latest vehicle purchase finally is close to being completed and ready for service.   
 
Still will need to order/purchase another vehicle to complete the transition 
/upgrade.  NOTE: Currently there are no police vehicles avail through the normal 
outlets.  Ordering is unavailable until the end of September with vehicles completed 
by March, April or May.   
 
On the Motorcycle program, I have located another unit at a price of $7,500 plus 
upfitting.  I believe this is a project that will be useful, and I have found a very 
economical way to implement it.  
 
Police Clerk is obtaining all the needed training for her position.  
 
 
Chief Sam Patrick  
 

 


